
 

  

 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

 
November 14, 2024 

      
RDN Receives Funding for Climate Adaptation Initiatives 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) is pleased to announce that funding of up to $310,750 has been 
received from the Government of Canada through Natural Resource Canada (NRCan)’s Climate-Resilient 
Coastal Communities Program. These funds will be used to build a coastal climate change adaptation 
strategy in the region. The RDN will work with various levels of government, First Nations, shoreline 
property owners, community members and businesses to develop the strategy. 
 
The project includes: 

• Collection and sharing of data to assess the coastal region’s risk and vulnerability to climate 
change impacts such as storm surge, flooding, erosion and sea level rise.  

• Co-development and coordination of climate actions between regional partners to promote and 
increase coastal communities’ resiliency.  

• Sharing outcomes and empowering property owners and residents to help prevent and prepare 
for climate change impacts.  

 
The coastal adaptation strategy will build on the RDN’s other coastal adaptation work, including coastal 
flood hazard mapping, slope risk assessments and the current Coastal Risk Assessment project that helps 
identify areas of higher likely impact.  
 
The project will provide area local governments, First Nations, residents and others with a collaborative 
way to address shared challenges, and the information needed to decide how to prepare for coastal 
climate change. It will also support ongoing collaboration to act and show how other coastal regions could 
apply coordinated coastal climate action. 
 
The project is underway and will be completed by the end of 2027. For more information, including the 
opportunity to complete the public coastal risk survey by November 17, 2024, and to register to receive 
project updates, visit the Our Changing Coast project page at getinvolved.rdn.ca/coastal-risk.  
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https://natural-resources.canada.ca/climate-change/climate-resilient-coastal-communities-program/25249
https://natural-resources.canada.ca/climate-change/climate-resilient-coastal-communities-program/25249
http://www.getinvolved.rdn.ca/coastal-risk


 

For more information, please contact: 
 Rebecca Taylor 
 Communications Coordinator 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-713-2400  
 engagement@rdn.bc.ca 

Quotes 
 
“The impacts associated with climate change, including atmospheric rivers here in British Columbia, are 
being felt right now. That is why this federal government is acting now to help our communities and our 
economy prepare and protect themselves from the threat of climate change. The Regional District of 
Nanaimo’s project supported by the Climate-Resilient Coastal Communities Program will help the vital 
long-term, community-based work to keep people safe now and into the future.”  
  

The Honourable Jonathan Wilkinson  
Minister of Energy and Natural Resources  

 
“The Regional District of Nanaimo is grateful for this generous funding which we will use to develop an 
inclusive and collaborative coastal climate adaptation strategy in our region. This strategy will build on 
the critical work we are already undertaking to prepare for, and respond to, impacts we are seeing on our 
coast.” 
 

Vanessa Craig 
Chair, Regional District of Nanaimo 
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